
NEW YEAR
Happy



ACTION Coalition and the AARRC
had a great 2023! We are so

grateful for our community partners,
staff, supporters, donations, and

volunteers that make it all possible!
We are excited to see what 2024

has in store for us!

An Ounce of Prevention
JANUARY 2024

Please enjoy some photo highlights
from last year on the next pages!



We added a new Blessing
Box outside of our main

office!
January 

Trish attended the 33rd
Annual National Leadership

Forum in Washington DC!
January 

Kelsey and Elizabeth got to
attend the SAPST training in

Murfreesboro, TN!

February

We hosted the Weekend of Hope - an entire weekend dedicated to celebrating the lives of those
we’ve lost to addiction with a special memorial as well as a Summit to provide education,

testimonies, and community partnership. March



May the 4th be with you! Blake McMeans and his foundation came to visit the middle and
high schools to bring awareness to drunk driving! May

We hosted an amazing Summer Camp for an entire week and had an AWESOME time! The kids learned all
about different substances and their risks, and we also had special guests come to do fun activities!

July



Kandas, Kelsey, Elizabeth had the opportunity to travel to Dallas, TX for the Annual 2023 CADCA Mid-Year
Conference! There they gained new skills and knowledge that they brought home to do more work within our

community! July

We hosted a Family Fun Day in honor of Overdose Prevention and Awareness Day!
August

RED RIBBON WEEK 2023
September



March 19th 11:30am
June 18th 11:30am

September 17th 11:30am
December 17th 11:30am 

Interested in being involved in 2024?
Become a Member of the Coalition!

Membership with us is completely free and you will get all
the latest updates, invitations, and event information! If you
are interested in joining or have any questions, please call

Elizabeth at 423.727.0780 to get set up with an
application!

Here are the tentative dates for our
2024 Membership Meetings:

Anyone is welcome to join our meetings, even if you
are not yet a member! You can RSVP at

423.727.0780 or email eosborne.action@outlook.com.



New Year, Same Resources!

This project is funded under a grant contract
with the State of Tennessee Department of
Mental Health and Substance Abuse Services

keep up with us!

catch up on what we’re doing!

Tune into WMCT the Mountain every Wednesday at 1:30 for our
radio show and see our weekly ads in the Tomahawk Newspaper!

Call our office today to
place an order for FREE
Naloxone Nasal Spray to
reverse the effects of an
opioid overdose!
423.727.0780.


